
 
 

 
 

Head Injury Research 
 

Researchers from Auckland University of Technology, Waikato and Auckland 
Universities, are carrying out a study looking at the number of adults and children 
having head injuries over a one-year period in the Hamilton and Waikato areas.  The 
research team are also interested in learning more about people’s experiences of 
health care services following a head injury. Study findings will help with planning 
services in the future. If you or someone you know has a head injury between           
01 May 2021 - 30 April 2022, please contact the Study Manager to find out more          
ph: 07 838 4257 or 0508 2BIONIC, or email bionic2@aut.ac.nz.  
Website  https://nisan.aut.ac.nz/research-programmes/traumatic-brain-injury/current-
projects/bionic-2 
 

 

 

 
 
 


